



BOMA Greater Dallas & Foundation

COVID-19 Statement March 13, 2020

COVID-19 Update
Member Events & COVID-19

Dear BOMA Greater Dallas Member,

The COVID-19 pandemic has caused many companies and agencies to impose public meeting and travel restrictions. Various municipalities, including Dallas County, have issued a Declaration of Disaster for Public Health Emergency.

Our priority at BOMA Greater Dallas is the health and safety of our members and the general public. ***In order to help ensure the well-being of our members, all BOMA Greater Dallas and Foundation events scheduled through the end of March will be postponed.*** This includes the March membership luncheon, which was set for Tuesday, March 17, and will now be held Tuesday, **May 19**. If you have already registered and paid for this event, your fee will be transferred to the May event. If you prefer a refund, please send a written request to [Teresa Foster](#).

This is an evolving situation, so all events scheduled after March 31 will be evaluated at that time. Your BOMA Greater Dallas leadership team will continue to monitor information from appropriate government and health agencies and will make decisions based on those recommendations.

Also, the Board of Directors is asking that all BOMA Greater Dallas and Foundation meetings be held via conference call until further notice. The Board will provide additional direction as the situation changes.

Member updates will be provided electronically, via special email or the *eVoice* newsletter, and will be posted on the BOMA Greater Dallas website. In the meantime, we encourage all members to utilize the following resources for information regarding coronavirus: [BOMA International](#); [Centers for Disease Control & Prevention](#); and [Texas Department of State Health Resources](#).

Thank you for your understanding and flexibility during this challenging time.